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              MRS SPRATT                                                                                           MRS ROBINSON    

      Welcome to our latest edition of Wellbeing Weekly. For those of you who did not see our other 

bulletins, we would like to introduce ourselves, we are Mrs Spratt and Mrs Robinson and we sit in an area 

within the academy called “The Hub”.  

The intention of the hub and our roles, is to provide drop in sessions, groupwork and 1:1 Emotional Health 

and Wellbeing support, for our students, on a referral basis. Another aspect of our role, is to support the 

Emotional Health and Wellbeing of our parents/carers and staff by offering helpful resources around 

services and self-care. We will be sharing a weekly bulletin via twitter and MyEd for your reference.  

In this week’s bulletin, you will find the following information: 

 

• WELLBEING PARENT/CARER COFFEE MORNING – THURSDAY 23RD JUNE 

• PRIDE MONTH – LGBTQ AND MENTAL HEALTH 

• YEAR 9 WELLBEING AMBASSADORS AND HATE CRIME 

• JOYFUL JUNE WELLBEING CALENDER 

 

If you have any queries or wish to ask for advice about your son/daughters Emotional 
Health and Wellbeing then please contact us in The Hub. 
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Come and join us at our weekly parents or carers Wellbeing Coffee Morning 

  
VENUE: COMMUNITY HUB (SITUATED OUTSIDE OF MAIN SCHOOL GATES) 

 

What is the purpose of the Wellbeing Coffee Morning?  

Do you feel like your child struggles with their emotional wellbeing 
and mental health? Or do you or members of your family home need 

help, support and guidance? Please come along and speak to Mrs 
Spratt and Mrs Robinson and we can explain the services we have on 

offer within the academy, along with signposting you to external 
services that will support your child’s or your own mental health. 

THIURSDAY 23RD JUNE 2022 

TIMES: 9.15AM – 10.15AM 

TEA, COFFEE AND REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED 

LITTLE ONES WELCOME! 

 

WELLBEING PARENTS/CARERS COFFEE 
MORNING 
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This year celebrates 50 years since the first Pride in the UK. 

 

50 years on, we can take pride in a United Kingdom where the majority of the public are supportive 
of their LGBTQ+ neighbours, work colleagues, school friends, family and friends. 

Today, we live in a society where LGBTQ+ people can live openly and free, where we can form our 
own families and where our lives and history are taught in schools to the next generation.  

Despite this progress, we still have a way to go until LGBTQ+ people can be themselves in all 
aspects of their lives. People are still being subjected to conversion practices and hate crime in the 
UK and around the world, as well as being bullied in schools and workplaces and facing 
discrimination when trying to start a family or play the sport they love. This is why we still need Pride 
events across the country. 

 

PRIDE MONTH 
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This week a selection of students from across years 7, 8 and 9,  including our Wellbeing Ambassadors, 

attended an immersive theatre experience with Oldham Theatre Workshop, Oldham Youth Service and 

Oldham Council,  based around hate crime, understanding what it is and its affects. They have then put  

together a manifesto to share with all other students over the forthcoming weeks within the academy. 

 

  

 

HATE CRIME 
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